From:	
Sent:	12 February 2023 18:08
То:	Planning
Subject:	Planning application 3/2022/1129 FAO David Kilmartin
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.	
Dear Mr Kilmartin	
Our has been made aware of a retrospective planning application in respect of land to the north of the Martholme Viaduct in Read. A number of our members have known and used this area over many years prior to the landowner barring access.	
and we have been pleased by walkers, more attractive. We have now had the opposition of the control of the cont	cortunity to view the objections raised by of that ent with all the points he raises in his correspondence with you. Old railway track from Mill Lane currently ends at the viaduct and a Northern end at Simonstone. There has always been the possibility intually be connected if the landowner agreed. If the plan is formally will be removed permanently. Work being carried out by the orth of this area complements that already undertaken to the south tive and useful path if access is allowed and the link between the sidential caravan park and its users should not find any detrimental of this section and it may bring more people to visit and enjoy this
We hope that in considering this application, account will be taken of the objections raised.	
Kind regards	